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Comments regarding proposed rule change 10.8.1 - 10.8.3
February 4th, 2013

TO: SOS Gessler

The League of Women Voters supports adopting the proposed rule change 10.8.1 — 10.8.3 concerning the use of serial numbers on
ballots.

All Colorado voters must have confidence that their vote is private. Ensuring that no ballot is printed with a number or bar code that can
be used to trace the ballot to the voter who cast it increases the transparency and security of the election process.

Thank you for the opportunity to register our appreciation for making this a permanent rule.
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